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June 3,2009 

Ms. Karen Rudder 
757 East Gorrie 
St. George Island, FL 32328 

Re: Docket No. 090189-SU - Application for original certificate for a proposed wastewater 
system and request for bifurcation in Franklin County by Water Management Services, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Rudder: 

I am writing in response to your enclosed letter dated May 25,2009, in which you asked that I 
represent you in Docket No. 090189-SU regarding Waste Management Services, Inc.'s application for 
a certificate to provide wastewater service on St. George Island. As I believe this letter was 
inadvertently sent to me, I am forwarding it to Stephen Reilly with the Ofice of Public Counsel. 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if Stephen Reilly was not the intended recipient of 
your letter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (850) 413-6076 or anwillia~,psc.state.fl.us. 

Anna Williams 
Staff Attorney 
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May 25,2009 

Ms. Anna Williams, Esq. 
Office of the General Counsel 
Division of Legal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 090189-SU - Application for original certificate for a proposed 
wastewater system and request for bifurcation in Franklin County by 

Water Management Services, Inc. 

Dear Ms Williams 

I have written a letter to the Public Service Commission expressing my strong opposition 
to the above referenced application. As a result, I received a Certified Letter outlining 
the next steps I need to take to proceed with my objection to a centralized sewer system 
on St. George Island. 

I am not in a position to represent myself in this matter. Therefore, I am asking for your 
help. Could you please represent me and others who are working to prevent a system that 
will negatively impact and alter the environment and quality of life on St. George Island 
and in Franklin County? 

Thank you for your consideration. Your help would be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely 

Karen Rudder 
SGI Resident 
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cc: Ms. Marsha E. Rule, Esq. 
Rutledge, Ecenia & Pumell, PA 
119 South Monroe Street, Suite 202 
Tallahassee, FL 32303 

Mr. Stephen C .  Reilly, Esq. 
Office of the Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
11 1 West Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 


